
Message from Evanston Township Superintendent to students in the District the day after the 
election: 
 
All Are Welcome Here ​Schools on the front lines heal their wounds post-election

 
  
Dr. Witherspoon, ETHS District 202 Superintendent, shared the following message of hope and 
belonging with students and staff over the high school P.A. system on November 9, 2016. 
  
Evanston Township High School 

 
  
Good morning, E-Town - 
  
This is Dr. Witherspoon. 
  
Once in a while it’s important that we pause and reflect on who we are and reaffirm our 
appreciation for one another. 
  
This morning I want to remind all of you that ETHS is a safe and welcoming place for you. You 
attend a school where we not only respect differences, we embrace our diversity. 
  
We embrace one another’s race and ethnicity. We embrace one another’s family background, 
heritage, language and culture. 
  
We embrace one another’s religion and your right to your own personal customs and beliefs. 
  
We embrace your sexual orientation and your gender identity. 
  
We embrace your special needs. 
  
We embrace you and value you as individual human beings. 
  
Never forget: you belong here at ETHS—each and every one of you. 
  



Today, I urge you to be kind and caring to one another. Redouble your support for one another. 
And even though we cannot always control what is going on in the larger world around us, we 
can define our own school, our own community. 
  
Let’s make this school year a year of strengthening our sense of community here at ETHS, and 
let’s reaffirm a community legacy for all the students today and for those who will follow you at 
ETHS. 
  
The sun is shining today. Your school is a nurturing place for you to learn and grow. Your 
futures are bright. 
  
Let’s protect and take care of each other. Everything is going to be okay. 
I love all of you. Fill your hearts with love for each other. And no matter what, remember, even 
today, that it is a great day to be a Wildkit. 
 


